WOKINGHAM COPY.

18th December, 1944,
Dear Sir,

Wlth reference to our recent telephone conversstion
respectin: the yasht "AARLA", I bez to mequaint you that
a cablegram hes now bheen received fr

onm Freetown stating
that a freeboard ceriificate is required for

the voyage
o Dekar, ror docking, and back only.
1t appears that a certificate was issued by the
Hinistry in June 1942 for the

voyage to Freetown, and in
the circumstances, the surveyor has been Instructed to issue
@ provislonal certificate for

the contemplated voyage on
the freeboard assigned by the Hinistry, '

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours failthfully,

pro Clerk to the
Clessification Committee -
¢ © 2
The Principal Technical Officer,
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